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First Name Michael 
Last Name Price 
I am the Compact Commissioner for Michigan 
 
The membership of the state’s MIC3 council consists of the following:  

1. Mr. Michael Price, Compact Commissioner, Senior Deputy Director, Michigan 
Department of Military and Veterans Affairs 

2. Mr. Kevin Walters, State Department Manager, Michigan Department of Education 
3. Dr. Michael Rice, State Superintendent 
4. Mr. Bill Witt, Executive Branch Representative, Michigan Department of Education 
5. Mr. Karl Paulson, School District Representative, Superintendent, St. Clair Shores 

Lakeview Public Schools 
6. Ms. Jessica Truchan, School Liaison, Detroit Arsenal 
7. LTC Jason Dye, Professor of Military Science, University of Michigan 

 
Two points of contact for issues related to the Compact in my state are:  

1. Michael Price, Compact Commissioner, Senior Deputy Director, Michigan Department of 
Military and Veterans Affairs 

2. Mr. Kevin Walters, State Department Manager, Michigan Department of Education 
 
Below please provide a summary of accomplishments, activities, and presentations for 
the previous year. 
 
Accomplishments 

• The State Council added Jessica Truchan, school liaison to the council. The council met 
once. 

• The State Council supported Month of the Military Child activities in the state through 
attendance at events and obtaining a proclamation from the Governor. 

• The State passed Purple Star State legislation and assigned its execution to the 
Michigan Department of Education.  

 
Activities 

• The Michigan’s State Council met in first quarter of FY 2023. 
• The Council was referred to for a recruiting question and provided requested 

information.  
• The Council discussed and approved pursing changing the State compact to amend 

language IAW with the Commission’s recommendation and to add National Guard 
service members to be covered by the compact. The State Commissioner agreed to 
submitting model language to the State legislature in the summer of 2023, following 
state budget negotiations.  

 



 
Presentations 

• None 


